
Dear Madam or sir: 
 
I am writing in support of passage of the voting by mail bill. 
 My husband and I are 59 years old. We are concerned that voting in person will be a danger to our 
health.   
 Please allow voting by mail.  We want to encourage as many people to vote as possible and this bill will 
allow all Connecticut residents to easily vote.   
I will be watching to see how my representatives vote on this bill and will continue to support those who 
support this bill. 
Thank you,  
Dana Powers 
 


